

MISSION BAY HOMEOWNERS MEMBERS

Monthly Newsletter

January 1, 2025

Happy New Year to each of you from your board of directors, it is always a great feeling to have completed the year-end chores of the Budget and have all the contracts in place for the coming year. Now we can set our sights on all the best that Winter has to offer. On January 20, 2025, you are each invited to the Community Center to work on the Strategic Planning for Mission Bay and the Community Center. This is a wonderful time to sit and think about all that we would like to see happen in the next year, three years and five years. Details will follow via e-mail, and you do not have to sign up in advance.

A concern has developed within our community over Thanksgiving Day weekend, one of our residence's homes was broken into and some damage was done as well as some items taken. This did appear to be a targeted crime of opportunity since this resident was away from home during the weekend. All although this event is still under investigation by the Polson Police Department, and they are doing a very thorough investigation to help resolve this loss. It is important that If you are going to be gone please let neighbors know and do all you can to leave the home looking like someone is home.

Tony Isbell has agreed to serve the remaining term of Mike Thompson's term, and we are thrilled to have Tony on board. He has brought former law enforcement experience and has served our community as a City Council member. With his contractor experience he can serve us well as we enter the coming year. Please take a moment to welcome Tony to the board of directors.

The board of directors meets on the second Wednesday at 8:30 AM for about one and a half hours ending at 10:00, you are all most welcome to come and see the board in action and the projects that are in the wind. Also keep in mind that in March you will receive an invitation to apply to the board of directors with the vote being certified at our June membership meeting. All terms are for three years, and we would welcome all to apply.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you,